
From: Adler, Melissa [mailto:m.adler@hia.com.au]  

Sent: Friday, 20 April 2018 4:13 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP; Rebecca Sostarko; Stuart Maxwell; Vasuki Paul; Michael Nguyen; 

Stephen Crawford - AWU (stephen@crawforddecarne.com.au); marc@cdclawyers.com.au; 
chrismelham@civilcontractors.com; Sam McGregor; Shaun Schmitke; 

'stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au' 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2016/23 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - construction awards 

 
Good afternoon all 
 
HIA agrees with the position expressed in the email from MBA below and dated 28 March.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Melissa Adler 
Executive Director – Industrial Relations and Legal Services 
 

 

Housing Industry Association Ltd 
79 Constitution Ave  
CAMPBELL 
p  02 6245 1305 

m 0414 665 871     
hia.com.au 
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